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Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
http://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   
 
Check Our Recent Interview 
http://afaofpa.org/listen/ 
 
News From Around PA  
Homosexual activists are not 
content that the Cradle of 
Liberty Scout Council will be 
vacating the HQ they built 
and have maintained since 
1929, they want Troop 474 
out of the “Scout House” in 
Fairmount Park. They have 
been meeting in this city 
owned building and holding 
events in the surrounding 
park since 1987. 

HB 300 and SB 300  to add 
"sexual orientation and 
gender identity" to the PA 
Human Relations Act, which 
impacts employment, 
housing and public 
accommodation, have been 
introduced with bipartisan 
support.  Senator Larry 
Farnese has expressed 
confidence it will pass in the 
Senate. Expect bakers, 
photographers, bed and 
breakfast owners who 

believe homosexuality is a 
sin to be sued, if this passes.  

A Lancaster County teenager 
who has been arrested for 
attempting to flush the body 
of her newborn down the 
toilet could have given her 
baby to authorities under 
PA's Safe Haven Law. 

Red Lion School District in 
York County has been 
threatened by the ACLU over 
a senior "transgender" 
student. ACLU was 
demanding the school place 
the female student's 
"chosen" male name on her 
diploma and allow her to 
wear a male graduation 
gown.  They also wanted the 
district to make its anti-
discrimination policy "LGBT 
inclusive."  In the end the 
school, which was in the 
process of changing its grad 
gown policy, allowed this 
sexually confused student to 
wear a male gown, but had 
her legal name on her 
diploma.  And there's been 
no policy change. 

News from National Scene  
Beginning in 2014 the US 
Department of Education is 
replacing "mother" and 
"father" with "Parent 1" and 

"Parent 2" on its student aid 
forms.   

HR 1681, as introduced in 
Congress, would punish any 
adoption agency that gives 
priority to married, 
heterosexual couples. 

On May 23rd 61.4% of the 
Boy Scout National Council 
voted to allow youth who 
identify as homosexual to be 
in the Boy Scouts.  Are 
homosexual activists 
content?  Here's one 
response:  L.A. Gay & Lesbian 
Center CEO Lorri L. Jean 
issued a statement shortly 
after the ruling calling it 
'cowardly, offensive and 
obviously calculated.' 
AFA of PA encourages 
Christians, through education, to 
become involved in pro-family 
issues in their community, state 
and the nation. 
We are a non-profit organization 
that is totally dependent upon 
financial gifts from our 
supporters.  You can give online 
here http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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